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LARA WEISIGER

From: Kim Bostrom <kimeoebostrom@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2020 1:21 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Question for council meeting:
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Noted epidemiologist, philanthropist, and author Dr. Larry 
Brilliant has stated that the next three weeks are CRITICAL 
in the cycle of this crisis and will result in many deaths 
that can only be lessened, MAYBE, by strict sheltering. 
Does APD have plans to actually start enforcing social 
distancing and issuing citations to violators? 


